

WEST NEWS

DUBBO WEST PUBLIC SCHOOL

PHONE: 6882 3086

FAX: 6884 3439

EMAIL: dubbowest-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



Wednesday 16 November 2016

Dear Parent/Carers,

Well, here we are more than halfway through Term 4!

There are still a lot of items on our school calendar that we need to get through in these last 4 weeks.

Our whole school transition program will continue every Wednesday until Week 8, 30th November. This has been a hugely successful event, providing students with an opportunity to further develop relationships with other teachers and particularly for Year 2 students, the chance to become more familiar with the Primary setting. Today we welcome our first Preschool transition for 2017 students and I know they will be involved in fun and exciting activities.

Swim School commences on Monday Week 8, 28 November and there are still **three** Year 2 places available. Please see the Infants Office for more information. As mentioned in the previous note, our students will not be swimming on our School Concert day, Wednesday 7 December.

The Christmas Concert, 'Straw and Order' is full and has a waiting list, so unfortunately we aren't collecting any more money or notes for this performance.

Next Monday 21 November, eight students from Year 5 will be presenting their speeches at 9.30am in the hall, as they try to convince staff and students WHY they should be elected School Captain/Vice captain for 2017. Good luck to Hallie Bourke, Anorah Cole, Holly Shields, Denise Villanueva, Archie Kater, Neville McKellar, Dugald Shepherd and Affan Sagri.

On Saturday 5 and Sunday 6 November, eight staff members from our school participated in the community event, Relay for Life. As a school, through Crazy Hair Day and a Cake Stall, we fundraised close to \$500. This is an amazing effort from staff and students.

Just another reminder, Spring is well and truly here and students need to wear a hat while they are playing outside at break times, during PSSA and Infants students who need to walk to Primary for special performances and assemblies.

Have a lovely fortnight.

Jody Hall Relieving Principal

Term 4 - 2016 Planner

Week	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri
6	14	15	16	17	18
Nov		5/6M Art Excursion 1-2.30pm	Kinder 2017 transition 2-3pm	Primary Assembly 2.30pm	PSSA Primary Infants Assembly
			Yrs1-6 2017 transition 2-3.15pm		10.30am
			Preschool 2017 Orientation 2-3pm		Immunisation Clinic 9.30-12noon Community Centre
7	21	22	23	24	25
Nov			Kinder 2017 transition 2-3pm	Visit	PSSA Primary Immunisation Clinic
			Yrs1-6 2017 transition 2-3.15pm		9.30-12noon Community Centre
8	28	29	30	1	2
Nov/Dec	Swimming School 12.30 - 1.40pm	Swimming School 12.30 - 1.40pm	Swimming School 12.30 - 1.40pm	Swimming School 12.30 - 1.40pm	Swimming School 12.30 - 1.40pm
			Kinder 2017 transition 2-3pm	2.30pm Author visit 9.30am	PSSA Primary Immunisation Clinic
			Yrs1-6 2017 transition 2-3.15pm		9.30-12noon Community Centre
9	5	6	7	8	9
Dec		Dress rehearsal for School Concert	P-6 Concert	Year 7 2017 Transition	PSSA Primary
10	12	13	14	15	16
Dec	Year 6 Farewell	P-6 Presentation Day	Class parties		LAST DAY OF SCHOOL
	Reports Home				•



2 Lime need donations of small glass jars with lids and magazines for use in their classroom. Please drop them in to the Infants Office or Mrs Hall's classroom.

Thank you

Remembrance Day Ceremony









What's coming up in sport?

- PSSA sport continues up to and including Friday Week 9. Please ensure all students are in school sports uniform.
- ♦ Learn to Swim classes commence Monday 28 November to Friday 9 December, excluding Wednesday 7 December.

There are still three spots available for Year 2 students.

Immunisation Clinic

An Immunisation Clinic is held every Friday from 9.30am to 12 noon in the Community Centre.

Is your child starting Kindergarten in 2017?

Please drop in or phone the office for an enrolment package.

Transition to Kinder started in Week 3.

It will be every Wednesday from 26 October to 30 November inclusive.

